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In Maths we have been learning to: 
Represent equal values to make the 
same total. We have been using 
cubes to represent totals e,g, when 
making 14 we used 
10 cubes and 4 cubes 
12 cubes and 2 cubes 
10+4 =  14  =   12+2  
 
We then used Cuisenaire rods and 
bead strings to make the same totals 
in varied ways.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

In English we have been learning to:  
Write adjectives and looking at plural 
nouns. This week our new story is the 
Gingerbread man. We have been 
predicting alternative plots for the end 
eg who could have eaten the 
gingerbread man? We also used 
exciting adjectives to describe the 
gingerbread man and then thought 
about adding ‘s’ onto certain words. We 
walked around the school and recorded 
all the groups of objects that we could 
see. 

 
 

 
 
 

Important Messages: 
 
 
Monday 10th February: 
Phonics and reading presentation for parents. 
8.00-8.30am 
or 
5.00-5.30pm 
If you would like to come along to find out more 
about how to support your child at home with their 
reading and phonics please sign onto gateway. 
We look forward to seeing lots of parents there. 
 
 
Tuesday 11th February 2020: 
Book swap 
3.20pm-4.00pm  
Please bring in a book to swap using the tokens. 
 
Friday 14 th February: 
Year 1 WOW day. 
2.30-3.00pm 
We will be inviting parents in to our ‘once upon a 
time’ banquet WOW day. We will be having a 
banquet of regal food and showing you a special 
performance by the children.  
 
 
 

Our topic this half term is: 
‘Once upon a time’. This week we 
have created our own castle pictures 
using a wide range of creative objects. 
We thought about how to add features 
of the castles and who might live in 
them.  
 
 

 

This week’s homework is: 
Please see the new homework sheet 
for our new topic ‘Once upon a time’.  
 
Well done to all the children who 
have made fantastic castles- thank 
you to the parents who have put in 
lots of effort. These castles are on 
display in our classroom.  


